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You may notice a new piece of first aid 
equipment on the wall to your left as you enter 
the breakroom. After you pass the restrooms, 
just before the microwaves, there is now a 
defibrillator available to use in case of 
emergency.   

However, the equipment is only useful if people 
know how to use it!   

It can be intimidating to think of needing the 
defibrillator, but it is actually quite easy to use.   

Please take two minutes to view this YouTube 
video that illustrates the steps to follow if you 
ever need to use the defibrillator in an 
emergency.   

How to Use the Zola AED Plus  

This knowledge could help you save someone’s life!   

To illustrate where to find the equipment, I have included a few photos.  

If you have any other questions, please reach out to Amanda Morgan in HR for assistance.  

 

 

 

 

 

https://youtu.be/PlAceUpe4TM?si=1Kl4tz92eHRlrmR4

